
BULLETIN BOARD POLICY 

    The Library displays one bulletin board for the dissemination of notices about library  

    programs and issues. 

 

    The second bulletin board is open to the public and organizations to post notices as  

    space is available.  Following are the guidelines for posting: 

                     •  Time:  Notices must be dated, initialed by staff, and can 

                        be displayed for 1 month 

                     •  Size: 8½ x 11 inches maximum  
 


